
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  January 20, 2025 

Re: Potential Rezoning of 3703 and 3621 Page Road, Morrisville 

 

Neighboring Property Owners and Tenants:   

 

You are invited to attend the rescheduled neighborhood meeting on March 5th, 
2025. The meeting  will be held at Duraleigh Road Community Library located at 
5800 Duraleigh Road, Raleigh, NC 27612 and will begin at 6:00pm.  Please ask to 
be directed to their private meeting area. 

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss a potential rezoning of the property 
located at 3703 and 3621 Page Road, located at the corner of Page Road and 
World Trade Blvd. This site is currently zoned RR and is proposed to be rezoned to 
IX-(?). 

Prior to the submittal of any rezoning application, the City of Raleigh requires that 
a  neighborhood meeting be held for all property owners and tenants within 500 
feet of the area  requested for rezoning.   

Information about the rezoning process is available online; 
visit www.raleighnc.gov and search  for “Rezoning Process.” If you have further 
questions about the rezoning process, please  contact Matthew McGregor at 919-
996-4637 or at matthew.mcgregor@raleighnc.gov. 

If you have any concerns or questions about this potential rezoning I can be 
reached at 575-590-1975. 
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